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Hello again families and friends of Glenview

Our residents had the most
delightful time soaking up the
fresh air with a peaceful stroll
through the park! It was the
perfect way to get moving, chat
with friends, and enjoy the
beauty of nature. The colourful
flowers and cheerful birdsong
made the whole experience
extra refreshing. We can't wait
for more outdoor adventures
soon!
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Who doesn't love pancakes?
Our residents had an
absolute blast celebrating
Pancake Day by flipping,
decorating, and piling their
pancakes high with all kinds
of yummy toppings! It was
a day full of creativity,
laughter, and, of course,
some seriously sweet treats.
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Our creative spirits were alive and well during our tulip
painting session! Using bright and vibrant colours,
residents painted stunning spring blooms on canvas, letting
their artistic talents shine. It was a fun, relaxing, and
inspiring afternoon that sparked plenty of smiles and lively
conversations.
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Our Arts and Crafts session
was a hit! Whether it was
painting, cutting, or crafting,
everyone had a great time
expressing themselves and
showing off  their talents. It
was a laid-back and
enjoyable afternoon, filled
with creativity and
meaningful chatter.
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Spring has officially arrived, and we welcomed the season of
renewal with a joyous Spring Equinox celebration! Our
residents got into the spirit with flower-themed crafts,
heartfelt poems, and lots of sunshine-filled smiles. It was a
day bursting with bright colours, fresh energy, and a cheerful
vibe as we celebrated the start of spring together!
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What’s better than a live music performance? Our residents were
treated to an afternoon of energetic tunes and uplifting beats
that had everyone singing along and tapping their feet. It was a
vibrant and unforgettable experience that lifted everyone’s spirits
and filled the room with joy.
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O u r  g a rd e n i n g  s e s s i o n  wa s  a  b l o o m i n g
s u c c e s s !  Re s i d e n t s  h a d  a  f a n t a s t i c  t i m e  g e t t i n g
t h e i r  h a n d s  d i r t y,  p l a n t i n g  c o l o u r f u l  f l owe r s
a n d  f r ag r a n t  h e rb s.  I t  wa s  a  t h e r ap e u t i c ,
r ewa rd i n g ,  a n d  c o nve r s at i o n - f i l l e d  a c t iv i t y
t h at  n o t  o n ly  b r i g h t e n e d  o u r  g a rd e n  bu t  al s o
b ro u g h t  b i g  s m i l e s  t o  eve r yo n e ’s  f a c e s.

Gardening Fun - A Blooming Success!
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“Motherhood is the greatest blessing, a journey of love that lasts

forever."
Glimpses of our mother’s day celebration.
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Big News from Glenview Home!

        We’ve got some exciting
updates to share with you all!
First up, we’re thrilled to
announce that Francis has
stepped into the role of  Home
Manager here at Glenview
Home. Some of  you have
already had the pleasure of
meeting her, but if  not—don’t
be shy! Swing by the office and
say hello anytime!
       Let’s talk about Francis! If  you haven’t met her yet, she’s not
only the Registered Manager at Meadowcare Home (our sister
home), but she’s also a UK Registered Nurse with loads of
experience in the care industry. We’re excited to have her bring her
knowledge and energy to Glenview to keep raising the bar on the
amazing care we provide for our residents.
       While change is in the air, one thing that’s staying the same is
our commitment to providing top-notch care and making
Glenview Home a better place for everyone. Over the next few
months, Francis will be working hard to keep everything running
smoothly and will keep you all updated on the progress. And as
always, if  you’ve got questions, concerns, or just want to chat,
don’t hesitate to reach out!
          There’s so much to look forward to, and we can’t wait to
make Glenview even better together. Thanks for your support,
and get ready—fun updates are coming your way soon!
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B e f o r e  w e  d i v e  i n t o  t h e
n e w  c h a p t e r,  l e t ’s  t a k e
a  m o m e n t  t o  g i v e  a
t h a n k  y o u  t o  A byga i l
f o r  a l l  h e r  h a r d  w o r k
a n d  d e d i c a t i o n .  We
w i s h  h e r  a l l  t h e  b e s t
o n  h e r  n e x t  a d v e n t u r e
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Looking forward to more fun-filled activities and creative
adventures ahead! 🌸🎨🎶


